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Dear David
 
I refer to your letter dated 23 May 2018 seeking clarification as to when and how the Applicant,
The Next Generation, for the proposed energy from waste facility at Eastern Creek, has formally
sought to amend their development application to remove floc waste from the facility’s waste
stream.
 
The Applicant’s Response to Submissions (RTS) report states that the proposed design fuel for
the facility will contain approximately 15% floc waste. The Department has not received any
request from the Applicant to amend the application to remove floc waste from the waste
stream since lodgement of the RTS and the finalisation of the Department’s assessment report
and recommendation.
 
Chris
 
 

From: Matthew Todd-Jones 
Sent: Wednesday, 23 May 2018 2:41 PM
To: Chris Ritchie 
Cc: Sally Munk ; David Koppers

Subject: Eastern Creek EfW Facility - Letter to DPE - Additional Information Request - 23-5-2018
 
Good afternoon Chris,
 
Please see the attached letter on behalf of the Commission regarding the proposed Eastern
Creek Energy from Waste Facility.
 
Regards
Matthew
 
Matthew Todd-Jones | Senior Planning Officer
Independent Planning Commission NSW
Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street Sydney NSW 2000
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